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H.O. Foundation: Activity Report 2018 

12 May 2019 

Activities in 2018: 

After awarding the Harry Otten Prize for the third time in 2017, the year 2018 was mainly used for 

preparing the next round to be finished in 2019. The foundation executed a number of advertisement 

campaigns to attract applications for the Harry Otten Prize. 

Most notable the foundation was present at the Annual Meeting of the European Meteorological 

Society in Budapest.  

The Board installed two new Board members per 1 January 2018: Pamela Emch (USA) and Olivier 

Boucher (France). During 2018 treasurer David Burridge took over all financial matters from the 

previous treasurer Dennis Schulze. Leo Kroon became Chairman of the Board per 1 January 2018 

taking over from Richard Anthes. 

In December the Harry Otten Prize website was adapted from a http version to a https version, 

making it a secure website. 

The following formal meeting was held: 

Telephone Conference:  June 15, 2018 

    

 

The following persons acted as board members: 

 Leo Kroon (Chairman)  

 David Burridge (Vice-Chairman and Treasurer)  

 Tanja Cegnar  

 Pamela Emch 

Olivier Boucher 

 

All board members participated in the telephone conference. 

 

 


